
 

 
 
 
Memorandum 

 
To: WIC and Breastfeeding Coordinators 
 
From:  Stephanie Bess, M.S., R.D., LDN 
 Associate Director, Office of Family Wellness 
 
Subject: August is the start of Breastfeeding Promotion Month  
 
Date:  July 31, 2024 
 

Illinois celebrates the entire month of August and the first two weeks of September to 
Promote Breastfeeding Awareness. The first week of August (August 1-7) is World 
Breastfeeding Week (WBW). WBW is the World Alliance for Breastfeeding’s ongoing 
campaign to increase public awareness of the importance of breastfeeding worldwide. 
The 2024 theme is “Closing the Gap: Breastfeeding Support for All.”  Proclamations from 
the Governor’s Office are attached to aide in your communications.  

 
Information and materials for use during WBW can be found on the World Alliance for 
Breastfeeding Action (WABA) website https://worldbreastfeedingweek.org .  Materials 
include downloadable posters, a logo, and an action folder with action points for 
promotional activities. You may also subscribe to WBW to receive updates on the latest 
WBW-related news. 
 
WIC plays a vital role in the promotion and support of breastfeeding. The National WIC 
Association (NWA) has developed a breastfeeding infographic that can be made into 
posters or fliers for display.  The graphic is available in  English or  Spanish. You can also 
find information about NWA’s #BreastfeedingIS campaign at https://www.nwica.org . 
 
These past few years have been stressful times for everyone, and this is especially true for 
pregnant and breastfeeding families. WIC and Peer Counseling staff have done a 
wonderful job providing breastfeeding support, education, and counseling to our WIC 
families. 
 
Please communicate any WBW or Month events with us and as always, you can contact 
Audrie Mumphery (audrie.mumphery@illinois.gov) or your Regional Nutritionist 
Consultant to answer questions or assist you in your breastfeeding promotion and 
education efforts. 
 
 
CC: RNC 

https://worldbreastfeedingweek.org/
https://secure-web.cisco.com/1JHUF8nGyeuP6RF4m3CGsOVMV8tgpZF8kRHcrKb-zd4qePgu_JlhSWBPv6zPUBnTkF7RCsHCAKNRNc8SGCECA2sZTH0s0CG_GySTewdcd-P1aYCWXNSgnbrcJY3ex_QDYO42D7QB8beJiqBBmp5kqYZeIZmeID5FVbx07GXLzRLtBSxqWNr_tLgMukG2SF6yzs72NXxfRg1A0Nn6VZTOVw4ZQ6GLQSVkpQThAvWkklXe4MGMrcyDWEtf7nHxAArZhqcgl-Dk_1jqxCzkm5DjuqC7EVX1AAAunpyzxvdS5t6onPsLqfG-WP7slrcd0YHVkhacJRSe3qfIHtU_LV43a8crKWSCY998WoLl9azrBQmomRCHC-agIabDuJmrij6_2TS8dzkyWpearwFZ9J_oAt7a3wEZ00VU8XahI1Yyl7bQ4InGs_xh6BGpqoyte_8L-/https%3A%2F%2Fdefault.salsalabs.org%2FT55339815-83e9-4b2f-a550-4bfa9a1dfb27%2Fec1b42fe-96ff-485c-96db-6d62a1a1027a
https://secure-web.cisco.com/1Wu97tAl1u8t_DfrmN_9p92bNvn8go-q2MpmDkC0Crl1uXp2qZn-HM5lbAbrY5L1wE3QLJ6C_RYBW1HwwVJcYJwNhcF1lTDCURKo9I-oa331zmQdhDir9RfL9z0sfo2WvrCfM-kohUf67mahkP9Y-jK0D2WTtBQXMfqW2UJLKsYzHsQTxyvoZzpYOygh4YrzyzfI32ymyTzYvNPtvXRatlgNpXdMR26BP0G9ksb7oq-DCHXCWV7SUQBJXvNOGOFFdb_c2UtPbmG2XKPN7WTc7b-T_GBsu0ZjAtQEt9ERKXoNKPKsezlU89H5ln22x8nxYj_mmV7dA3Ng3dx-P8PKQQAbpwwoW57oom6GeEb7dwLQPPm89sDbCllt951RD6Z1GnakKKDFviNYSnlJiYYxInx5F835LpzQyLHDCFB151VyKs488oCMIGzbS6guKgzSt/https%3A%2F%2Fdefault.salsalabs.org%2FTe6d0b96d-7d9d-4be8-a18a-1616822e95f7%2Fec1b42fe-96ff-485c-96db-6d62a1a1027a
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